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FLPD ATTEMPTING TO 

IDENTIFY BURGLARY 

SUSPECTS 
Video: https://youtu.be/PJUf2lLHk_M 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a residential burglary that 
occurred on October 12 at approximately 1 P.M. at 1422 Southwest 31st Court in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that two unknown suspects gained entry into the 
residence via a rear door. Upon gaining entry into the residence the suspects were 
successful in removing a flat screen television and video game console. During the 
burglary, one of the suspects is seen throwing an object at a dog while inside of the 
residence.  
 

The suspects are described as: 
- A white male, 18-22 years of age, approximately 5`9-5`11, 160-170lbs.  

- A white male, 18-22 years of age, approximately 6`0-6`2, 170-180lbs. 

 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspects or details regarding this 
incident is encouraged to contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914 or Broward 
Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.    
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